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President’s Message




Dottie Bishoff







443-402-1421
Dear Club Members:





A big THANK YOU to Ruth for doing an outstanding job heading the January general meeting at Williamsburg Inn.  I have heard nothing but praises from the club members.  It does the heart good to know when you are on vacation your club members give such support to each other.  Barbara Ledford was kind enough to pick  up one the candles for me that  you had given everyone.  Thanks again Ruth for a job well done.

February is Heart Month, please wear red to our February meeting to show your support.

Tickets for the Tea are going fast, I hope all of you have purchased your tickets. 
                         





All my best
                                                                                     
Dottie
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February Birthdays




2/20- Rose Moerschel





2/22- Ellie Kimlicko





Happy Birthday Ladies
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Health News:

Bob Bishoff is happy he was able to bowl without any complications. 

Dieter Albers is home recuperating. 

           Ladies, please keep your club sisters and their families in your prayers. 

If anyone is ever in need to borrow a wheel chair call Dee Martin or Joyce Brown
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Conservation
Jeanette Petnic-410-679-0959
Warm your home without turning up the heat!!!!
1.  Block under the door drafts by stuffing the leg of an old pair of tights with kitty litter.  Tie at the end and place in front of door to keep out drafts.
2.  Keep bathroom door open while showering.  The hot humid air will circulate through the house.

3.  After baking, turn off oven and leave the door open.   The heat will raise the temperature of the rest of the house. 

4.  Shut the door to your bedroom at night.  The heat produced by your body will be kept in your room. 

Ten pairs of old eyeglasses were donated to the Joppatowne Lions Club.

Continue saving tabs, old cell phones, old blankets, towels, rugs and food for the Humane Society.

Carol Metzger spoke to the Glyndon Woman's Club, on January 4th. about "Saving Our Ocean."
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Education;
Barbara Ledford



410-679-1166
We will be discussing at our next meeting, the expanding of our scholarship award to various schools in Harford County. 
[image: image6.wmf]
 Public Issues:
Lori Eck

443-484-2054

This committee was asked by the homeless veterans to put off doing a project until the spring, because they had a boy scout troop doing a major project for Christmas, we agreed to hold off  until they needed us.   This year we decided to dedicate our time to helping women veterans. 
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Home Life
Barbara Albers

410-679-5260

I want to thank all those who sent cards, offered to do errands, make food and especially  prayed for my husband and myself.
His recent stroke has limited his activities, and of course mine also.  I will resume all of my committee responsibilities when the doctor assures me that Dieter is stable.  I'll be in

touch with my committee members in a few weeks.

Please keep the  prayers coming.  

Health tip:  "Please keep your health a major  priority."
[image: image8.wmf]
Finance 

Ways & Means

Rosemary Sebula-410-679-3357
Rose Marie Vaccaro-443-372-5404
Hi Ladies, 

Don't forget our bus trip fundraiser.  Give Rosemary Sebula a call if you need the form to send to Dottie DeCarlo or  you can go on line to Dottie's site, Dottie DeCarlo.com. 
Please pick up your tickets for the tea, if  you have not done so.  A total of 104 tickets have been given out. Call Rose Marie Vaccaro if you need tickets. 

Rose Marie & Rosemary
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Art Community Service Program
Loretta Di Loretta.
410-679-2259
This coming year, we are participating once again in GFWC's Art for Youth in March., with high school, middle school, and elementary school art.   The elementary school children category is also open to the public so that your own grandchildren can participate.
Elinor Mulholland, watercolorist, said she would be happy to give us another workshop 
One stroke painting Lori Eck's home February 25th. 10-12.
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2nd VP Report

Diane Raycob 410-893-7534

The program for our general meeting this month will be presented by one of our own, Carol Metzger.  The topic is "Conserving Your Mind."  Can't wait to hear what it's all about. 
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International Outreach Community Service Program

Diane Raycob-410-893-7534

Betty Meidinger-443-922-7706
International Outreach Program- 

Don't forget that the GFWC is sponsoring a trip along with Collette Vacations to Scotland and Ireland July 11-22, 2012.  The price includes airfare, lodging, and most meals and if you book by Feb.6, you will save $100.00 Key cities are Edinburg, Inverness, Belfast, Derry and Dublin.  I have a copy of the application or you can go to the GFWC website to get one as well

On another note, the club has received a nice certificate from UNICEF for our contribution. 
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Hospitality:





Hostesses;

Madeleine Murphy- 410-569-0477


Meat Loaf




Dee Ketelhut-410-679-3616
Shrimp Creole 





Plain Chicken




Jeanette Petnic-410-679-0959  





Dinners are $20.00.  Please remember to call the hostesses the Tuesday before the scheduled meeting date to place your order.  If you are bringing a guest, give the hostess her name and order.  
Do not call the restaurant!!!   If something comes up and you cannot make the meeting and do not cancel your order, you are responsible for the cost of the meal. 
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DATES TO REMEMBER
February 9, General meeting- Williamsburg Inn 7:00...p.m.

February 21st. -State Board of Directors Meeting-   Chevy Chase, MD

February 25th. One stroke painting Lori Eck's home 10-12
There will not be any Secret Pal gifts for the year of 2012, not enough interest.
I will suggest to the next administration, to maybe having Secret Santa gifts  at our Christmas dinner meeting.
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Sweet Potato Casserole--Compliments - About.com Southern Food
Ingredients:

3 cups masked sweet potatoes

1 cup brown sugar

2 eggs lightly beaten

1 teaspoon vanilla

1/2 cup of mile

1/2 cup melted butter

Topping:

1/2 cup brown sugar

1/3 cup flour

1/3 cup melted butter

1 chopped pecans

Combine all of the ingredients.  Pour into buttered 1 1/2 to 2-quart casserole dish.  Mix topping ingredients together and sprinkle over top. Bake at 350 degrees for 30 to 40 

minutes, until hot and browned.  Serves 6 to 8 
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Cream Cheese Pound Cake - Submitted by Mindy Kretschmer
ROOM TEMPERATURE

3  sticks of butter

8 0z. cream cheese

3 c sugar

Cream well together

6 extra large eggs  (at room temperature) beat in one at a time

1 teaspoon vanilla

1 teaspoon salt

3 cups of cake flour

Grease and flour pan (cold oven) bake 300 degrees, 1 1/2  hours or done. 

Cool 10 minutes, loosen the sides and turn out.  Store cake in foil. 
To add cranberries (rinse and somewhat dry) and mix 2 Tablespoons flour in the berries, fold in at the end of the cake. 
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